
Avoid The Fine!
Don't let running bamboo 

grow beyond 
your property line.




https://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/topics/running-bamboo

Starting January 1, 2023, running bamboo must
be contained on the owner's property. 










(Image courtesy of Lewisbamboo.com)

To request this information in an
alternate format, call the Department of

Code Compliance at 
703-324-1300, TTY 711

August 2022



Starting January 1, 2023, running bamboo must be
contained on the owner's property.

Running bamboo is an invasive plant with a
complex root system that can spread aggressively
underground.

Running bamboo can push through brickwork,
drains, cavity walls, patios and exploit cracks or
weaknesses in concrete.

The county’s Department of Code Compliance will
enforce the new ordinance.




What you should know about
Running Bamboo in Fairfax County




For more information contact:
Fairfax County Department of Code Compliance 

Phone: 703-324-1300, TTY 711 
Email: DCCCodeCompliance@fairfaxcounty.gov

To request this information in an
alternate format, call the Department of

Code Compliance at 
703-324-1300, TTY 711

https://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/topics/running-bamboo

August 2022
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